Beavercreek Football Board Agenda 1/13/25 Wings Sports Bar & Grille

I. Call to order: 5:30

II. Roll call: Cheryl, Coach, Kim, Tracy, Diana, Eric, Victoria, Ammi, Mike L, Robert, Crystal, John

III. Reports of Officers:

President: Google drive update -Board members, make sure you have access, Reach out to Cheryl if you do not have access (Plethora of info for 2025 here). If need assistance reach out to Cheryl/Diana/Ammi

Website update - Go Daddy email received (Domain taken care of, auto renews).. Carl is the designer (Paid separately for website updates). Future website updates to Tracy

Roles and responsibilities for Class Reps - Cheryl updating list. Currently in 2024 folder but will be edited and added to 2025 when available. Update POCs

*VOLLEYBALL TOURNEY FUNDRAISER not happening this year

Jersey Inventory - to be counted Feb/March

DUES - increasing to \$75, due by AUGUST 1st - via venmo/cash/check

Vice President: Nothing to report

Treasurer: 2024 Financials submitted to Booter treasurer

2025 Budget Meeting needs to be set up

By Laws Approval - Cheryl motioned, Kim second, Diana third - APPROVED

Secretary: Adding Meeting folder to G drive

Coach: Camp Updates -Where, dates, \$\$ – Can't return to Higher Ground (Dates not working) ...looking into Toledo/ONU/OU ...Coach also considering staying here for Camp. *Coach prefers to change Camp dates to mid-end of July for better attendance*

LIFTATHON - Same lifts as last year. Gather \$300 in sponsorship. MANDATORY for all players. Parents welcome to come watch Liftathon ... last year only 49 players participated. Last year \$8731 raised - should drastically increase this year with ~100 players mandatory and increasing by \$100 ...Date should be towards the end end of July

MEET THE TEAM - Do it again this year. Wants microphone for that. Potentially Friday 8/8 6PM ..potluck

Friday Night Hits - August 1st at Stadium - including ALL football teams to showcase 10 minutes each (including Bantam through Varsity). Coach working with Jesse on it. Potluck?

Ordered uniforms!

Lift/Conditioning- M, W, Th 3:15-4:15. If unable to attend, player needs to contact coach

IV. Class Reps:

Seniors: Ammi and Dlana Nothing to report

Kim - wants to sell spirit items for more participation from crowd. I.e noise makers, sticks, etc as Senior fundraiser

Juniors: Cheryl and Liz

Sophomores: Eric (Amy Rettig maybe?)

Freshmen: John Hurst -Home game parking plan?*What do Miamisburg/Huber charge? How can we bridge the gap for parking passes with Athletic Boosters' passes? (Lost revenue for us). Kristen V is contact for Booster?

Eric has key to shed. Needs to be reorganized.

8th Grade: Jody Amaya, Katie Lacey (Official) Ricky Deborde to assist as needed

7th Grade: Need to vote in new reps - Crystal Hunter, Brenna Evans - Tracy motioned to approve, Dlana second, Cheryl 3rd - APPROVED as new 7th grade reps

V. Committees:

Sponsorship: Sponsorship Letters - Copy of general sponsorship form passed out. Included in G drive.

*Media Day needs to be booked with photographer. First few weeks of August. Coach wants hype video. Asking for 8/3. Tracy reaching out to Megan Allen

Kimberly to make a separate flier for Tunnel Sponsorship (aiming for sponsor by Feb 15th)

Cheryl to make Feed the Team sponsorship flier

Golf Outing: Pipestone in Miamisburg. August 10th. Koozies, golf towel, sleeve of balls, shirt for swag bag. Need sponsorship. Forms passed out. Available on G drive. - Coach open to talk to potential sponsors too. If anyone knows people with experience setting up Golf Outings, connect them with Cheryl.

Food is all american buffet, 2 drink tickets.

Feed the Team: Looking for sponsors. Coach liked how it went last year. Keep it similar.

Spirit Wear: Keep Creek Shirt shack this year.

HC Parade: Same parents as last year? Hoping for more \$ budget. Also, Coach to tell players to each bring a bag of candy to throw.

VI. Recent event review/Old Business:

VII. Upcoming Events/ Additional Business:

Parent meeting 4/1 - High school

VIII. Meeting Adjourned: 6:51